
Dear customer,
Welcome at our studio. We are very happy to be at your service again.
Because of the current Corona situation we’ll be working a bit different than you are used to.
This means the following:
You arrive at the agreed time and alone to the studio.
We don’t shake hands but we’ll welcome you with a smile.
WWe request you to disenfect your hands after entering the studio.
Preferably use the toilet at home.
Touch as little as possible in the studio and keep the 1 1/2 meter distance to others.
Make sure you eat and drink well before the appointment.

Would you go through this checklist before your appointment ?

1       Do you have Corona ?
2       Do you have roommates or family members living in the same house with Corona ?
3      3       Are you cured of Corona, shorter than 2 weeks ago ?
4       Do you have 1 or more of the following symtoms: cold, sneezing, coughing, throat ache,
         short of breath or fever (higher than 38 degrees) ?
5       Do you have roommates or family members living in the same house with 1 or                 more of these symptoms ?
6       Are you in home isolation ?

Is there a “yes” on 1 of these questions ?Is there a “yes” on 1 of these questions ?
Then we request you to reschedule the appointment.
Are all answers “no” ? Then 1 more question:
Are you healthy and do you feel healthy at this moment ?
If the answer is ÿes”, your appointment can go through.
If not, please let us know, asap.
we’ll plan a new appointment.

Normally we use a cancelling period of 48 hours before the appointment. but if you show anyNormally we use a cancelling period of 48 hours before the appointment. but if you show any
Corona symptom on the day of your appointment this doesn’t apply. Just cancel your appointment !

Kind regards,
Sakura Tattoo crew


